
 

 

 

 

April 26, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro     The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chair         Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations     Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives     U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Food Literacy Center’s Student Garden in fiscal year 2023. The 

entity to receive funding for this project is the Food Literacy Center, located at 401A McClatchy 

Way, Sacramento, CA 95818.  

 

The funding would be used to develop a 1-acre vacant plot into an active student garden and park 

with community programming. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely,  

 
DORIS MATSUI 

Member of Congress 

 

 

 


